
24 October 2014 

Mr. Jeff Derouen 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Blvd. 

P.O. Box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 re: case # 2014-00290 

RECEIVED 
OCT 2 8 2014 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Mr. Derouen, 

I am Terry Coker, operator of record for Evergreen Sewage Disposal System in Franklin County, 

KY. The facility permit number is KY 0078298. I am a contractor and not an employee of 

Evergreen SDS. I have again been requested by Michael Dailey, President of Evergreen SDS to 

contact you concerning the request to deviate from the 7 day equipment check for the 

Evergreen Sewage Disposal System Wastewater Treatment Plant. 

It was brought to my attention a couple of weeks ago that I had not responded to an email sent 

in August that was requesting more data. I had not responded to the email because the subject 

line read "Do Not Reply" and the first line stated that our deviation request had been logged in 

as case # 2014-00290. I read no further thinking this was just notification that you had received 

the request letter and a response would be mailed, as usual, to us at a later date. 

After going back and reading the entire email, I realized that a request for more data was 

included in the email. After reading the request, I concluded that it was going to take many 

hours of research to answer and verify all of the data that was requested. I have neither the 

time for such research nor does Evergreen SDS have the funds. 

The Evergreen SDS has only 40 residences that it serves and at this time 6 of those are vacant, 

leaving 34 paying residents. With limited financial income for Evergreen SDS, it is a financial 

strain for Evergreen SDS to continue to pay for research and documents to pursue this 

deviation request that may not be approved after all is said and done. The money is better 

spent checking the plant equipment seven days per week and making repairs. This extra 

checking of the equipment will make it necessary for Evergreen SDS to request a rate increase 

in the near future. 

Therefore, I request that my previous request for a deviation from the 7 day per week checking 

of the equipment be removed from your consideration. 

As of November 1, 2014 we will be checking all of the equipment which consists of one (1) 

blower and two (2) pumps seven (7) days per week. 
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Terry A. Coker, KY Class II Wastewater Operator 	 CC: George W. Wakim 
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